
April 4, 2024 
 
 
TO:  All Leelanau Country Commissioners 
 
 
 
Dear Commissioners: 
 
We urge you to call for the resigna�on of the Leelanau County Sheriff.  His appearance at a 
campaign rally with Donald Trump makes him unfit for office.  The county Sheriff should 
represent all of us in upholding the laws and not publicly take sides in the campaign for 
President.  I assume that as Sheriff he pledged to uphold the laws of the United States, but he 
clearly supports a candidate who flouts the laws whenever it suits him and urged the violent 
overturning of the last Presiden�al elec�on.  The Sheriff is unfit for office and should remove 
himself. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Dawn Chalker and Peter Solenberger 
9846 E Harbor Hills Dr 
Traverse City, MI 49684 
 
 


